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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Firstly, allow us to wish you all a very HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
 
Secondly,  we would like to express our biggest thanks to any of your children for attending 
our recent Christmas Camp. We had a great couple of days with the children and hope they 
all went away having had a great time with our staff. 
 
Following on from this I am pleased to announce that we will again be running a camp in the 
February ½ Term Week. The camp will consist of two days activities and will once again be 
held at Pedmore Primary School, Stourbridge. The dates, cost and breakdown of the days 
are as below:- 
 
 DATES:-  20/02/23 - 21/02/23 
 
 VENUE:- PEDMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL, STOURBRIDGE DY9 0RH 
 
 YEARS:- Rec - YEAR 6 
 
 TIMES:- 9am – 15:00pm 
   9am – 14:30pm  
 
 COST:-  £20 per child/day 
  
 STAFF:- 2/3 STAFF 
 
 LUNCH:- Children will be required to bring a packed lunch and plenty of drinks 
 
There will once again be prizes to be won, along with medals and certificates!!  
**Please note the early finish on the second day for a presentation ceremony** 
 
If you wish to book your child(ren) onto this please do so ASAP as we are receiving a high 
volume of interest in this already. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
VC Coaching Ltd 


